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Arlene Tavani

From: Jean Rasch <jean@jeanrasch.com>
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 12:01 PM
To: comments
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT ITEM #16  May 18, 2020

Please share my comment on the record to the Board of Directors. 
 
Dear MPWMD Board of Directors: 
 
I oppose the policy of smart water meters for the Monterey district, and I oppose any charge for opting out. I oppose 
because I do not want the proliferation of small cell towers in neighborhoods due to the health hazards of constant 
transmissions. The cost is also prohibitive. The cost will also be an additional liability when we buy Cal-Am. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jean Rasch 
Attorney at Law 
 
Resident of Monterey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


